
Public  

Service  

Announcement 

 

The Gila River Wellness Center will close  

November 12, 2018 thru December 2, 2018.  
All Wellness services will be unavailable during this time.  

 

Re-open: December 3, 2018 at new location:  

Old Property & Supply (see map). 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation  

while we make this transition as smooth as possible. 

 
Information on future classes, times etc. will be announced at a later date.  
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